
May 20, 2019 Huntley UMC weekly email 
 
Dear friends, 
 
Are you feeling down today?  Are you feeling stressed out, disappointed with life, or unfulfilled with the 
direction your life is taking?  If you are, I have good news for you.  Consider the words from Revelation, 
chapter 21:  “Behold, I am making all things new.”  Wouldn’t it be great to have God do a new thing in your life 
today?  Wouldn’t it be great to wake up to a new home life, a new marriage, a new family, a new job that 
really brings out the best in you?  According to the message in Revelation, chapter 21, God is in the business of 
making all things new. 
 
This newness that God offers is available to each of us, but we have to claim it.  It doesn’t just happen.  It’s a 
decision we all make.  What a difference it would make in our lives right now if we really believed that we are 
living in the middle of God’s love?  What a difference it would make in our lives right now if we believed that 
God stands ready to remake our lives into something beautiful?  What a difference it would make in our lives 
right now if we could wake up each morning and say with full confidence, “Truly this is the day that the Lord 
hath made.  I WILL rejoice and be glad in it.” If we could live openly and honestly with the belief that God is 
with us it would certainly make all the difference for us.  Most people get out of life exactly what they really 
desire.  So what do you desire?  God has made us an offer.  Now it is up to us! 
 
Huntley United Methodist Women will meet at the home of Gretchen Schubert on Wednesday, May 22nd.  
Carpool from the church at noon. 
 
Please remember that our summer worship schedule will begin on Sunday, June 2nd.  Summer worship hour 
will be at 9:30 a.m. during June, July and August. 
 
See you in worship, 
Pastor Gary Geiman 


